EBRD TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROJECT IN ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS TO BE LAUNCHED IN OCTOBER 
(Press Release)
The technical assistance project “Communications Regulatory Development” offered by the European Bank for Reconstruction and Development (EBRD) to the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Development (ANRCETI), is scheduled to be launched in October.  The project is estimated at € 898,3 thousand, planned to last for two years. 
ANRCETI Director Valerii Diozu said the main goal of the project is to offer the regulator assistance in revising the national regulatory framework to bring it into line with the new Law on Electronic Communications and European Union norms. The Agency specialists will be instructed in how to develop and implement regulatory documents in terms of promotion and protection of competition on the communications market, which factor is expected to attract investment in the sector, contribute to the extension of the range of high-quality services, at prices affordable for the population, affirmed Diozu.  

The Director said that the Agency counts very much on the EBRD experts’ assistance in the field of market analysis, identification of significant market power on relevant markets and imposing special ex-ante obligations to protect competition. He also expects the Agency specialists to have the possibility to study and take up the best European practices related to the implementation of universal service and number portability, scheduled to be implemented in this country in 2010-2011.

The consultants team responsible for the implementation of the project is expected to arrive on their first visit to Chisinau early in October. The team is represented by consultancy company  Great Village International Consultants (GVIC) from Canada – winner of the international selection process organized by EBRD. GVIC is now entitled to implement the project jointly with three other international companies: Incyte Consulting, Development Dynamics (DDL), McLean Foster&Co. and local company Levintsa&Associetes.

Previously, the Agency, on behalf of the Government of the R. of Moldova, negotiated the technical assistance project, which was approved by EBRD in October 2008.  
The “Communications Regulatory Development” project is the second technical assistance project offered to ANRCETI. The first project was offered to the Agency at the beginning of its existence- in 2000 – 2002, by USAID. 
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